
 

From possibility to reality…  

Date:  Friday 13 July 2018      Issue:  34 

We do hope you enjoyed our Exhibition Evening on Tuesday. It was a fantastic 
evening and thank you to everyone who came. It is part of our work to     
communicate as effectively as possible with our community and we hope you 
found it useful.  

 

Congratulations! 
Well done to Ms Millane, who has been 
offered an opportunity for a year to help 
improve an Early Years setting in anoth-
er school! We wish her luck and look 
forward to seeing her back at De Bohun 
soon! Ms Millane will be replaced by Ms 
Newman as Early Years Leader. Well 
done Ms Newman!   

Key Dates  
Monday 16 July   

Whole School Transition Day  
Celebrating De Bohun’s Talent @ 3:30pm  

Tuesday 17 July  
Reception Graduation @ 2:30pm  

Wednesday 18 July  
Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 1:00pm 
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